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NED-83-472

September 15, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Opert. ting Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC DOCKET 50-366
OPERATING LICENSE NPF-5

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2
WITHDRAWAL OF TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION SUBMITTAL

Gentlemen:

By our letter of July 29, 1982, we submitted a request for one time relief
from the requirements of the Technical Specifications on Diesel Generator
Operability on an expedited basis. The need for the amendment, of course, no
longer exists. We, therefore, request withdrawal of our submittal from
consideration.

If you have further questions, please contact this office.

Very Truly Yours,

[ -

.

WW},

H. C. Nix, Jr.
General Manager
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xc: J. P. O'Reilley
Site Resident Inspector
T. V. Greene
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